INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Vancouver Housing Authority will receive bids for project 322-2021-02 Fishers Mill Apartments Renovation Unit Doors until 2:00PM on June 1, 2022 at Vancouver Housing Authority, 2500 Main Street, Vancouver Washington 98660, at which time and place all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. The project includes, but is not limited to, sliding glass door replacement at patios and decks. An optional pre-bid walkthrough is scheduled for May 10, 2022 at 1000 SE 160th Avenue, Vancouver, WA 98661. Solicitation documents will be available on April 27, 2022; Please obtain complete IFB solicitation documents at this link: https://www.j2b.com/. Information found anywhere but this link or www.vhausa.org might not be accurate. Solicitation contact is Amanda Chezem at (360) 993-9579 or achezem@vhausa.com. Attention is called to provisions for Equal Employment Opportunity and payment of not less than the minimum prevailing wages as set forth in the contract documents. Equal Opportunity Employer


